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May 25, 2001

EPA-SAB-EEAC-CON-01-003
OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATOR
SCIENCE ADVISORY BOARD

Honorable Christine Todd Whitman
Adminigtrator

U.S. Environmenta Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20460

Re  Trade and the Environment; an EPA Science Advisory Board Natification
of a Consultation

Dear Governor Whitman:

The Environmental Economics Advisory Committee (EEAC) of the EPA Science Advisory
Board (SAB), met on May 25, 2001, in part to conduct a consultation with staff from the Office of
Policy, Economics, and Innovation’s Nationa Center for Environmenta Economics (NCEE) on the
Agency’s plans to devel op tools and gpproachesto carry out its responsbilities under Executive Order
13141, Environmental Review of Trade Agreements

The SAB has developed the consultation as a mechanism to advise the Agency on technica
issues that should be considered in the development of regulations, guidelines, or technicd guidance
before the Agency has taken apostion. A consultation is conducted under the normal requirements of
the Federa Advisory Committee Act, which include advance notice of the public meeting in the Federal

Regider.

Asisour cusomary practice, there will be no forma report from the SAB as areault of this
consultation, nor do we expect any forma response from the Agency. However, the Committee looks
forward to the opportunity of continuing to interact with EPA on thisissuein the future.

Sincerdly,
1S/ /'S
Dr. William Glaze, Chair Dr. Robert N. Stavins, Chair
EPA Science Advisory Board Environmenta Economics Advisory Committee
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NOTICE

This report has been written as part of the activities of the EPA Science Advisory Board, a
public advisory group providing extramurd scientific information and advice to the Adminigtrator and
other officids of the Environmental Protection Agency. The Board is structured to provide balanced,
expert assessment of scientific matters related to problems facing the Agency. This report has not been
reviewed for approva by the Agency and, hence, the contents of this report do not necessarily
represent the views and policies of the Environmental Protection Agency, nor of other agenciesin the
Executive Branch of the Federd government, nor does mention of trade names or commercid products
condtitute a recommendation for use.

Digtribution and Availability: This EPA Science Advisory Board report is provided to the EPA
Adminigtrator, senior Agency management, gppropriate program staff, interested members of the
public, and is posted on the SAB website (www.epagov/sab). Information on its availability isaso
provided in the SAB’s monthly newdetter (Happenings at the Science Advisory Board). Additiona
copies and further informetion are available from the SAB Staff [US EPA Science Advisory Board
(21400A), 1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20460-0001; 202-564-4546].



